
Fire Board Report 
 

The Fire Board met on September 29 at 6pm at the Vergas Fire Hall to discuss the budget for 
2022.  
 
A 3% increase was proposed by the Fire Board.  Increase reflects cost increases of the products 
purchased by Fire & Rescue.   
 
Based on the City of Vergas contribution (11%) this would entail an annual increase of $348.68 
for 2022. 
 
Audit Meeting scheduled for January 25, 2022 
Annual Meeting scheduled for February 1, 2022 
 
 
Submitted by 
Julie Bruhn 
City of Vergas Fire Board Representative 
 
 


